
 
 

 
 
 

PROVISION OF PUFFIN AND TOUCAN PEDESTRIAN CROSSINGS  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in exercise of its powers 
under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 proposes to install a puffin pedestrian 
crossing and a Toucan cycle/pedestrian crossing across the Gedling Access Road in the Borough 
of Gedling.  

The centre of the Puffin Crossing  will be approximately 314 metres south-east of its junction with 
Lambley Lane. 
 
The crossing will incorporate a controlled area indicated by zig-zag markings along the 
carriageway where parking and loading will be prohibited.  The extents of the controlled area are:- 

Gedling Access Road – north-east side 
from a point 293 metres south-east of the centre line of its junction with Lambley Lane in a 
south-easterly direction for a distance of 48 metres 

Gedling Access Road – south-west side 
from a point 291 metres south-east of a point opposite the centre line of its junction with 
Lambley Lane in a south-easterly direction for a distance of 48 metres. 

The crossing is being installed to assist pedestrians in crossing the Gedling Access Road. The 
crossing is on the new alignment of the Carlton footpath No.2.  
 
The centre of the Toucan Crossing , on the north-east side of the road, is approximately 17 metres 
south-east of the outer perimeter of the roundabout with the Gedling Access Road and Waldrom 
Road. The centre of the crossing on the south-west side of the road is approximately 21 metres 
south-east of the outer perimeter of the roundabout.  
 
The crossing will incorporate a controlled area indicated by zig-zag markings along the 
carriageway where parking and loading will be prohibited.  The extents of the controlled area are:- 
 Gedling Access Road – north-east side  

 from a point 3 metres south-east of the outer perimeter of the roundabout of the Gedling 
 Access Road and Waldrom Road in a south-easterly direction for a distance of 31 metres 
 (as measured along the centre line) 

 Gedling Access Road – south-west side  

 from the outer perimeter of the roundabout of the Gedling Access Road and Waldrom Road 
 in a south-easterly direction for a distance of 42 metres (as measured along the centre line) 

Further details can be found by visiting the County Councils website – 
consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk. 

Any comments/objections (quoting ref: GAR Puffin/Toucan) in respect of the Puffin or Toucan 
crossing must be received by me, in writing, by 7th September 2020 . 
 
If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Improvements Manager, Via East Midlands Ltd, Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Depot, Bilsthorpe Business Park, Bilstho rpe, Nottinghamshire, NG22 8ST  
 
or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


